Orchestra Vice President Meeting Report August 2022

*The main focus has been setting up clinics for the conference.  My goal was to set up clinics that would help the membership find ways to engage and support learning for the most diverse student population possible.

*I have coordinated with Allison Ross, MoASTA president, to continue the theme of diversity for the reading session at the 2023 conference.

*I have completed the next MSM submission.

*Started setting up some time to get feedback from the membership, particularly the younger members, as to what type of sessions would draw them to the 2024 Conference.
